
Dear Parents,

We have exciting news for the 2024/25 school year regarding our school lunch program. In order to 
ensure consistency with our program, we are once again partnering with West Catholic to provide 
nutritious lunches for our students. We are currently working through the details with them, and will offer 
you more information as soon as it is available to us.

In the meantime, we will be transferring all students unpaid balances to School Admin for payment. This 
allows for West Catholic to work with a clean slate in Infinite Campus moving forward.  We ask that over 
the course of the next few days that you log into your School Admin account and pay any outstanding 
balances. If they are not paid in full by 7/20/2024, your account will be automatically charged.

https://olcschoolrockford.schooladminonline.com

If you have any questions or concerns, you can email Abby in the office 
ampetersen@olcschoolrockford.org.

Have a relaxing and SAFE summer,

Mr Varner
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